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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
In school we are currently busy planning celebrations for our 10th anniversary. As an important part 
of the school community, we would like to invite you to join our celebrations. As well as enjoying a 
delicious birthday treat, we will be asking you to support your child to complete some 
commemorative artwork and share memories from the last decade to complete a class timeline. For 
our younger children, that might be sharing what came before they were born and the first years of 
their life, whilst the older children will hopefully have many memories to share (with a little 
prompting).  
 
To help the ideas flow freely, if you could find time to discuss the timeframe and memories with your 
children before the event that would be greatly appreciated. This can include historical events (local 
or further afield) as well as personal events e.g. new additions to the family, house moves, a 
personal achievement etc. If you wanted to bring with you any photographs, notes, memorabilia on 
the day they could be added to the timeline or alternatively, if you are unable to attend the event, 
send into school on the day so you can still be part of this event.  
 
Due to the large size of our school and Health and Safety regulations we can only accommodate 
one adult (family member) for each child per event and your ticket is attached. As this is a whole 
cohort event, involving all children in each year group at one time, sadly no younger 
siblings/children will be able to attend this event on this occasion. Each year group will have 
their own slot, which are timetabled across the week as below: 
 

 Breakfast 9.00 -10.00am  Afternoon tea: 2.00 – 3.00pm 

Tuesday 21st February 2023 Year 2 Year 6 

Wednesday 22nd February 
2023 

Year 1 Year 5 

Thursday 23rd February 2023  Year 4 

Friday 24th February 2023 EYFS Year 3 

Please enter from Sainsburys side of school via the community entrance of school and bring your 
ticket along with you. Signage and staff will guide you around the building.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to school to take part on in our celebrations.   
      
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J Hewson 
Headteacher  


